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*Please see the Sentral School Calendar for dates and information on all school events 



The Principal's Report

Dear Vaucluse Families

Spring has sprung…or is starting to at least! Our Father’s Day event
last Thursday was a wonderful way to welcome spring…and families
back to our school. Not even the little spring rain shower could
dampen spirits! Thanks to dads and loved ones for attending – and
celebrating Father’s Day with your children at Vaucluse Public
School. Thanks also to the wonderful staff at Vaucluse Public School
for their work to make the breakfast a success!

NAPLAN results were also released last week for children in Years 3
and 5. Vaucluse Public School performed very well. Results showed
an upward trend including 90% Year 3 students achieving in the top
2 bands for reading – above the results for state as well as
statistically similar schools. Students scoring in the top 2 bands for
Year 5 writing also exceeded state and statistically similar school
results. This outcome reflects the strength of the Vaucluse PS
community, where students are well known, well cared for and well
taught.

I have had a number of enquiries about building works within the
school. In this newsletter I have included a new section: ‘What’s
happening at Vaucluse Public School?’ In this section I will
endeavour to keep parents up to date and informed.
Have a safe and happy weekend! Term 3 is flying by in a flurry of
learning, lessons and lots of fun! I’m really looking forward to the
next two weeks of teaching and learning!

Nicole Tainsh 
















Last term VPS P&C held an auction to raise funds for our school. 
Two of the special prizes they auctioned off for our students were:



 'Principal for the Day' 

The 'Principal' will get to make announcements, visit classrooms
& find out about what the Principal really does everyday 

&

 'Class Boss for the Afternoon'
The 'Class Boss' will get to chose fun activities for their class to do






The time has come for the lucky winners of these prizes to
have their special day!














Principal for the Day 


&  Class Boss for the Afternoon

Date: 

Tuesday 20th of September 

(Week 10)



Term 3 has seen KB create
some wonderful artwork
based on Alison Lester's

book, 'Are We There Yet?'

KB ART 





SASS Appreciation Week 

At VPS we are so lucky to have an amazing team of School
Administration & Support Staff (SASS). Last week, SASS

had a special appreciation week to recognise all the
behind the scenes work they do that keeps our school

running smoothly and our students supported.





K-2 were lucky enough to have a special violin
performance by Evelyn 1/2L at their assembly. 

Year 1 Merit 
Award Recipients 



Last Friday VPS were treated to another super fun school
music incursion with Ricky featuring Dave from the band
Boy and Bear and Dan from Art Vs Science. The students
got to learn their hit songs and jam along with Dave and

Dan live in the classroom



Stage 3 Merit Award Recipients 




